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We strongly support this bill.  There are great Oregon companies that have 

production capacity and battle proven technologies that can be engaged to help 

protect hazardous liquid storage and transfer.  By protecting the sites and vehicles it 

is easier to mitigate an event that does not happen.  Protecting our environment and 

protecting the flow of business should work hand in hand. 

 

We also like the selection of the proposed people in the recommended committee.   

 

We also have submitted a possible focus list for the committee to be able to facilitate 

the rollout of these protections. 

 

Thank you and be well. 


